
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For Immediate Release 

November 10, 2024 

Contact: Eddie Treviño, Jr.,  

   Cameron County Judge 

 

CAMERON COUNTY BEACH ADVISORY 

 

Effective today, November 10, 2024, 2:30 p.m., Cameron County Judge Eddie Treviño, Jr., has 

ordered the following County beach access areas to reopen for vehicular and pedestrian visitors: 

• Boca Chica Beach 

• Beach Access No. 3 

• Beach Access No. 4 

• Beach Access No.5/E.K. Atwood Park  

• Beach Access No.6 

 

Some County beach access areas were temporarily closed from Saturday, November 9, 2024, at 

8:30 a.m. through today, Sunday, November 10, 2024, at 2:30 p.m. for the protection and safety 

of the public considering Tropical Storm Rafael and the undriveable land conditions.  

 

We continue to ask that all individuals be cautious when visiting our beaches and always heed the 

advice of the lifeguards as well as the Flag Advisory System Signage. 
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